
 

Students’ Progress Reports to Parents 

The Board believes that it is essential for parents/guardians to 

be kept fully informed of their children’s progress in school. 

I.E.P. report cards and academic report cards shall be provided 

to parents/guardians, school district and DFS case manager (if 

relevant) on a quarterly basis and at the end of the summer term.   

 IEP meetings will be scheduled at least annually and as requested 

by IEP team members. Additional student progress information that may 

be shared with parents/guardians includes: monthly staffing reports, 

MDT meetings as scheduled by DFS, psychologist/counselor notes and 

teacher notes/reports. 
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